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Attention Minnetrista voters in
Precinct 3:

 

Due to unavailability of Freshwater Church,
your new polling location is at the
Minnetrista Baptist Church located at
4185 Highland Road. This change in
polling location is effective for the 2024 elections held on:

Presidential Nomination Primary- March 5, 2024
Primary Election- August 13, 2024
General Election-November 5, 2024

Voters in this precinct will receive a notice of polling location change in the mail prior to each
election. 

To confirm your polling place for the upcoming election, please visit the Secretary of State's
website, enter your zip code, house number and street. 

If you have any questions, please contact City Clerk Ann Meyerhoff. 

For more information, visit the 2024 Elections webpage.

https://www.cityofminnetrista.com/elections/page/precinct-3-polling-place-change
https://pollfinder.sos.state.mn.us/
https://pollfinder.sos.state.mn.us/
https://minnetristamn.civicpluswebopen.com/elections

